Society

NEW AUXILIARY OFFICERS



The Auxiliary of the Little Sisters of the Poor hosted its annual officers installation dinner and meeting in the auditorium of the Jeanne Jugan Residence in San Pedro on Jan. 15. Pictured are Jan Werneid, past president and installation coordinator; Ida Mavar, president elect; Marie Treacy, newly installed president; Dottie Good, outgoing president. Plans were announced for the annual dinner and auction fundraiser to take place Saturday, Sept. 20, at the Harlyne J. Norris Pavilion in Rolling Hills Estates. For membership and event information, call (310) 548-0625.